
                                        
 

 
 
 

Greetings from Jean Yip 

Member of Parliament for Scarborough-Agincourt 
 

On behalf of the Government of Canada, and as the Member of Parliament for Scarborough-

Agincourt, I am delighted to convey my sincere greetings to the Canadian Association of Chinese 

Performing Arts (CACPA) on the occasion of the Toronto Dragon Festival. 

 

This event brings together people of different backgrounds and through a magnificent showcasing 

of arts, music and dance performance, the Toronto Dragon Festival promotes dialogue and 

understanding, it also reminds us that diversity is Canada’s greatest strength.  

 

I take this opportunity to congratulate the CACPA and the performers for their vast talents in 

making life more beautiful through arts and promoting multicultural exchanges. 

 

Please accept my best wishes for a most spectacular performance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Jean Yip, MP 

Scarborough-Agincourt 

葉嘉麗 

士嘉堡-愛靜閣區 聯邦國會議員 
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